
From:  Kwock Koe <kwockk@yahoo.com>

Sent time:  05/31/2020 08:36:58 PM

To:  Mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Please extend the comment period for Hollywood Center
 

As a resident of Hollywood, I ask for an extension of the period for public comment concerning
the "Hollywood Center Development" .  Because of the Covid pandemic, and now the public
unrest, citizens could not attend meetings downtown. More time should be given to consider
all the issues of the Hollywood Center.   Issues like public safety, geology assessment, and
traffic should be of major concern.  Please allow people more time to make comments and ask
questions.
thank you,
Kwock Koe, MD
2416 El Contento Drive
LA 90068


